
TENDER T0118 
Cooktown wharfinger

Council is seeking submissions from suitable experienced persons to 
undertake the duties of Wharfinger at the Cooktown Wharf Facilities.

Tender T0118 opens on Friday, February 16, 2018 and closes 
at 2pm on Monday, March 12, 2018.

To download the tender documents, visit www.lgtenderbox.
com.au or for more information contact Council’s Procurement 
Coordinator via email at tenders@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 
4069 5444.


